
 

Posted: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 

 

 

Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Thursday, June 01, 2017 1:00 PM 

2212 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

Pursuant to, RCW 42.30.110 the special meeting will go 

immediately into closed session to: 

To evaluate the qualifications of an applicant for public 
employment or to review the performance of a public employee. 


